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Premium Payments for 3rd Quarter
Extended Until Nov. 15, 2006

Employers and members who are remitting their

premium contributions at our offices in the

National Capital Region and in Regions IV-A and V

are advised that their premium for 3rd Quarter 2006

may still be accepted by these offices

until November 15, 2006.

The extension  is being granted in consideration of the

damages brought about by recent Typhoon Milenyo

to the above-mentioned areas.

Official receipts bearing the said date are valid and

shall be considered paid within the deadline for

3rd Quarter, subject to existing accounting

and auditing rules and regulations.


